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 AUTONUM  
The Standards and Documentation Working Group (SDWG) of the Standing Committee on Information Technologies (SCIT), at its tenth session, held in November 2008, considered a first draft questionnaire to survey industrial property offices (IPOs) on the use and implementation of the revised WIPO Standard ST.22.  The questionnaire had been prepared by the ST.22 Task Force within the framework of the revision of WIPO Standard ST.22 that was presented for adoption by the SDWG at that same session.  After having adopted the proposed revision of WIPO Standard ST.22, the SDWG requested the Task Force to prepare, for its consideration at the next session, a new version of the questionnaire that should also contain questions on optical character recognition (OCR) practices of IPOs, including software and hardware used and workflow.  The SDWG also agreed that the survey would be conducted not earlier than June 2010.  (See paragraphs 27 to 30 of document SCIT/SDWG/10/12.)

 AUTONUM  
In accordance with the above-mentioned request by the SDWG, the ST.22 Task Force has prepared a revised version of the questionnaire regarding WIPO Standard ST.22 to be considered for approval by the SDWG at its eleventh session.  The questionnaire is reproduced in the Annex to this document.

 AUTONUM  
It should be noted that, at its seventh session, held in June 2006, the SDWG agreed that the revised Standard should be brought to the attention of applicants, offices, commercial information providers and patent attorneys.  (See document SCIT/SDWG/7/9, paragraph 39.)
 AUTONUM  
The SDWG is invited to:

(a)
consider and approve the questionnaire on the implementation and promotion of WIPO Standard ST.22 as reproduced in the Annex to this document;  and

(b)
consider, if deemed appropriate, whether the SDWG should request the International Bureau to issue a circular to inform IPOs and SDWG Members of the revision of WIPO Standard ST.22, and to invite IPOs to publish a notice in their patent gazettes and on their websites in order to bring the revised Standard to the attention of applicants, commercial information providers and patent attorneys of their respective geographical areas, as referred to in paragraph 3, above.
[Annex follows]



